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I am thrilled to have become the permanent head of Portreath School.  The school is a great school, 

and I know that together we can make it even better! 

On Thursday I attended the PTA meeting.  The group are working hard and thinking about new ways to 

raise money.  We discussed the events so far and things the money raised could be spent on.  It was 

felt that one of the most important things was using it to enrich school life and broaden childrenôs 

experiences and aspirations.  All parents are welcome to attend the meetings, Iôm sure lots of you have 

some great ideas to share. Next meeting: 22.2.18 7.30pm 

This week the children in Year 1 to Year 6 have been working really hard completing assessments.  

Each year at Portreath the children do some tests in January to see how they are doing and to identify 

the gaps the children have in their learning so that the teachers know how best to support them.  This 

year we thought it would be helpful to use the information from these assessments to provide parents 

with information about how their child is doing and how they can support their child at home.  The 

teachers will produce a simple report sheet which will be shared with you at parent consultations.  I did 

some of the tests with Year 5 and I was impressed by their concentration and focus.   

As always we have also had lots of exciting things happening in school too, including a singing 

workshop in Class 2, ice investigations in Class 4, recycled costume making in Class 3, filtering and 

evaporation experiments in Class 5 and exploring plants in Class 1.              Mrs Pamplin 

Certificates 

Class 1: Laylaï For amazing 

independent writing and for her 

enthusiasm for completing 

challenges. 

Class 2: Isla-For being ready and happy in all her learning. 

Class 3: Samuel-For persevering in maths until he got it 

correct, smiling the whole time. 

Class 4: Hazel-For persevering in all of her tests and never 

giving up! 

Class 5: Jacob-For improved concentration this week. 

                                

Kindness Tree 

This week 

kindness 

leaves were 

given to: 

Mawgan, Eliza 

and Josh 
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Congratulations to all those children 

who gained their karate reading bands 

and certificates this week. 

 
Sporting Stars This weekôs winner:   

The Swimming Team who represented the 

school at the gala last week.      

ReminderðSchool Closed Monday 

5th Feb inset  day. 

The governors and Crofty Multi Academy Trust are delighted to inform parents that Mrs Pamplin 

has accepted the role of headteacher of Portreath School as a permanent post.  We are all very 

excited to continue working with Mrs Pamplin who I know has lots of great ideas for the future. 

Liz Gerrish Chair of Governors 


